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25 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Campbeltown Grammar School 

Argyll and Bute Council 

In January 2018 Education Scotland published a letter on your child’s school. The letter set 

out a number of areas for improvement, which we agreed with the school and Argyll and Bute 

Council. We published a further letter in February 2022.  

As requested, Argyll and Bute Council has now provided us with a report on the school’s 

progress. The progress report is available at Education Scotland Visit Progress Report | 

Campbeltown Grammar School (glowscotland.org.uk). 

The school has made progress since the original inspection and taken forward some 

important improvements. The school now needs time to evaluate these changes to ensure 

outcomes for young people are continuing to improve. As part of their on-going support, 

officers from Argyll and Bute Council will carry out a review of the school within 18 months. 

HMI will join their team. A report will be published informing you of the progress being made 

by the school. 

HM Inspectors

https://education.gov.scot/terms-of-use
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ab/campbeltowngs/2023/03/30/education-scotland-visit-progress-report/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ab/campbeltowngs/2023/03/30/education-scotland-visit-progress-report/

